Defence Legislation Amendment (Woomera Prohibited Area) Bill 2014
Submission 1

We would be very happy for the secretariat to use the submission to the previous enquiry and
we would ask you to confirm that Kokatha Uwankara's previous proposal will be considered by
the committee in relation to the new Bill.

Regards

Osker W Linde
Deputy Principal Legal Officer
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